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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds and we have learnt another 4 
phonemes. We have learnt G,O, C, K . We 
have been reading words like kit, dog, cap 
and nod. We also learnt the tricky word 
‘is’. A tricky word is a word that we cannot 
sound out.  
 

This week we have enjoyed starting our new 
book ‘The Something’. We went into the field 
and discovered a hole. Who made it? Why 

did they make it? Is it a hole or a tunnel? The 
children loved making predictions on what it 

could be. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The children have really enjoyed talking about 
how we have grown and changed. In our topic 
session we made timelines to show how we 
grow and change.  
 
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Jihad Awad 
Daffodils: Arlo Leather 

 
These children have been caught going over and 

above this week! 
 
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

National Poetry Day 
Thursday was National Poetry Day, we enjoyed 

listening to poems and singing nursery rhymes as a 
class. 

Amalgamation Meeting 
On Monday 13th at 2:15pm there is an 

amalgamation meeting to discuss the joining of 
the Infant and Junior School. If you have any 

questions please attend. 
 
 
 


